From: TomKat Nightshade

To: SJUD Exhibits
Subject: Unconstitutional lockup
Date: Tuesday, January 14, 2020 8:59:16 PM

To whom it may concern,

This mandatory lockup of defensive firearms or transferring a firearm with a lock engaged is stupid,
unconstitutional, and unenforceable. No person who sells a firearm with a lock or without should be responsible for
the new owners actions. The person who will own or currently own*s a transferable weapon is responsible for their
actions upon ownership, not the previous owner; totally ridiculous.

If I sell my car with or without a stupid lock, I’m no longer legally responsible for what the new owner does with
that car. A bill of sale and signed by both parties addresses that issue and then a title change. If the new owner runs
over twelve people or uses it in a bank heist as a getaway car, I’m not legally responsible, that person who bought
the car or criminal driving the car is responsible, not me!

Mandatory lockup of defensive weapons on the person concealed or in the home is unconstitutional. The federal gun
cases as in Miller and Heller already decided this situation by the US Supreme Court.

Unconstitutional laws set forth by tyrannical far left Democrats at a state and federal level will be met with non
compliance and disregarded as mute and void!!!!

Thank you for your time,

Thomas J Paugh

Sent from my iPhone
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